
Notice of the NHP Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) 2020

We’re about you
tel  061 285 5400 
website  www.nhp.com.na

Notice is hereby given to all NHP members that the NHP AGM 2020 will be held: 

Please note the following:  
•	 Trustee elections will be announced at the AGM 2020.  

•	 If a member is unable to attend the AGM, you are urged to submit a proxy which can be 

downloaded from our website: www.nhp.com.na/forms/

 

We look forward to seeing NHP members at the AGM 2020. 

Diamond Arrow Award 
Highest rated medical aid in Namibia:  2010 - 2019

Highest rated institution conducting business in the 
most ethical way:  2017 – 2019

We’re about you!
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